
      

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING 

TEANECK BOARD OF EDUCATION 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 21, 2023 

                                  
In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, P.L. 1975 c 231, be advised that the 
Teaneck Board of Education will hold a Special Public Meeting on Thursday, December 21, 
2023 to be held virtually beginning at 8:00pm.  The Special Public Meeting will open in Public 
with Board members immediately convening to Executive Session to discuss Personnel items.  
Action may be taken. 
 
Please join the Zoom webinar at: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81025552183.  Public comment 
can only be made via Zoom.  Instructions on how to download the Zoom application as well as 
additional Zoom dial-in information can be found on the district website at 
www.teaneckschools.org.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Haqquisha Q. Taylor 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81025552183

